
 

  

 
         11th December 2012 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Berkhamsted Games 2012 
 

I just wanted to share with you the final figures from the Berkhamsted Games 2012.  
The final amount of money raised was £35,556.  Once all costs have been 
deducted, The Hospice will be receiving a cheque for £13,545 this Friday, in a 
special presentation, by the committee of Berkhamsted Games 2012. 
 
This is a fantastic achievement by the whole community and will surely be a day that 
the children of Berkhamsted will remember forever.  A particular big thanks needs to 
go to Louise Collins who chaired and steered the committee to achieving this 
fantastic goal. 
 
I know many Greenway parents were heavily involved in the fund raising and played 
their part in buying iPad draw and raffle tickets, values wristbands, programmes, 
balloons and refreshments on the day and bidding in the online auction too!  Those 
who volunteered as part of the Committee additionally gave their precious time and 
skills.  They are all owed a very big 'thank you!’ 
 
Well done to everyone for taking part and contributing to such a great day.   
 
 
Regards 
 
Katharine Weston  
        
 


